
    Memo
To: Board of Education

From: Lane Findlay

Date: September 5, 2023

Re: Law Enforcement Interlocal Agreement (MOU)

Board Members,

Weber School District has an interlocal agreement with six law enforcement agencies.  These 
agencies provide school resource officers (SROs) in all of our secondary schools.  This past year, the 
district, in collaboration with the agencies, negotiated a new agreement.  This agreement will run for a 
three year period of time beginning at the start of the 2023-2024.    

Lane Findlay
Weber School District
Community Relations Specialist
lafindlay@wsd.net
Office (801)476-7821
Cell (801)920-9015
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